
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      Circular Letter 2024/03 
 

15 March 2024 
 
 
Subject:  INVITATION TO THE 80TH SESSION OF THE IALA COUNCIL  
 
To:  Council members and observers 

 
 
Dear Councillor and Observer, 
  
I am pleased to invite you to the 80th session of the IALA council which will be held in Istanbul, Türkiye, from 24 to 28 
June 2024. The venue will be the Sheraton Istanbul Ataköy Hotel, Rauf Orbay Cad. Sahilyolu, No: 10, Bakirköy, 
Ataköy. 
 
The Finance and Audit Committee (FAC) will meet on Monday at 11:00 (TRT). Attendance at the meeting is limited to 
the members of the FAC.  
  
According to the General Regulations Art. 4.3.1, I am inviting you to submit papers addressing matters that you wish 
to discuss at the meeting no later than Monday 29 April 2024.   
 
A list of recommended accommodations near the venue is attached to this letter. 
 
Please also find attached a provisional programme of the week. 
 
Registration for the meeting can be made on the IALA website, through the following link: https://www.iala-
aism.org/product/council80/.  
 
 

Looking forward to seeing you in Istanbul in June. 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Francis Zachariae 
Secretary-General 
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